
ECYE43. Forth Valley and West Lothian Regional Improvement 
Collaborative – Progress Update 

 
 The Education, Children and Young People Executive considered a 

report by the Director of Children’s Services which provided an update 
on the work of the Regional Improvement Collaborative. 

 
 The Education, Children and Young People Executive, at its meeting 

on 17 September 2019 (ref ECYE18), noted the progress of the Phase 
2 Improvement Plan and the ongoing work in developing a further plan 
for September 2019 - September 2022.    

 
 This Plan was informed by consideration of the 2019 National 

Improvement Framework (NIF); School Improvement Plans for 
sessions 2019-20; input from Education Scotland, and evaluation from 
key engagement events.  As with Phase 1 and 2 Plans, this Plan had 
been developed in collaboration across the four local authority areas. 

 
 The 2019-2020 Plan, which was attached as an appendix to the report, 

detailed the steps the collaborative would take to achieve identified 
and agreed priorities to support the aims of the National Improvement 
Framework (NIF); and the steps it would take to reduce inequalities of 
outcomes resulting from socio-economic disadvantage.  Details of the 
priorities and work streams which had been identified from analysis of 
data information from across the RIC was also included in the Plan.   

 
 Decision  

 
The Education, Children and Young People Executive:- 
 
(1) noted the contents of the report;  
 
(2) noted the Forth Valley and West Lothian Regional 

Improvement Collaborative 2019-2022 Plan, which was 
attached as Appendix 1 to the report, and  

 
(3) agreed that a report on progress with the 2019-2022 Plan be 

presented to the Education, Children and Young People 
Executive in September 2020. 

 
  
 
 

 


